
  

                                                                                   

Breakfast Club Daily- 
7:45-8:30 

Junior School Hall- 
registration required 

 
After School Club Infant 

School 
Monday-Thursday 3-4:15 

 
Junior School Homework 
Club in 3:1 Daily initially 

for first two weeks  
3:10-4:15 

 
Monday 8th October 

Infant: Football Club 3-4 
Yoga 3:15-4:15 

Junior: Football Years 
4,5,6 3:15-4:15 

 
Tuesday 9th October 
Infant: Gym Club 3-4 

Junior: Yoga Years 3-4 
3:15-4:15 

Gym Club 4-5 
 

Wednesday 10th October 
Infant: Dance Club 3-4 
Junior: Dance Club 4-5 

Computer Explorers  
Year 4- 3:15-4:15 

Chess Cub Years 5-6 3:15-
4:15 

 
 

Thursday 11th October 
Junior: Football Year 3, 

3:15-4:15 
 
 

Friday 12th October 

 

 
Please log onto our school websites each week to access this newsletter. We will not 
be sending paper copies home so please check the website each week. 
www.sjinf.brent.sch.uk                                                                www.sjjnr.brent.sch.uk 
 

October Value: Democracy 

SCHOOL DINNER MENU (New Menu) Week 3 

 

Year Group Mass Saint Joseph’s Church Wembley 

Forward Notice- Year Group Mass Saint Joseph’s Church Wembley 

Wednesday 17th October Year 5 

Wednesday 7th November Year 4 

Wednesday 14th November Year 3 

 

Reconciliation Services for parents and pupils 

Year 6 Tuesday 4th December 

Year 5 Wednesday 5th December 

Year 4 Thursday 6th December 

 

Forward Notice -Assemblies 

Class 4:2 assembly Tuesday 9th October 9:00 am Junior School Hall 

Class 7 assembly Thursday 11th October 9:10 am Infant School Hall 

Class 4:1 assembly Tuesday 27th November 9:00 am Junior School Hall 

Class 6 assembly Thursday 29th November 9:10 am Infant School Hall 

 

Forward Notice-Working Together Workshops- For parents to work alongside 

their child and school staff on a range of curriculum areas. 

Thank you to all of the parents and family members who attended the Year 5 

Reading workshops. The power point is available on the website for those who 

could not attend. 

Forward Notice 

Tuesday 13th November Year 4 Reading Workshop 9-10 am 

Tuesday 20th November Year 3 Reading Workshop 9-10 am 

Wednesday 21st November Year 1 Phonics Workshop 9-10am 

Nursery and Reception Stay and Play Days 

Reception- Wednesday 28th November 

Nursery- Friday 30th November 

Forward Notice- Parental Meetings- Pupils in Years 2-6 also attend these 

meetings 

Monday 5th November (3.30p.m.-5. 30p.m Infant School) 
(Junior School 5p.m.-7p.m) 

Tuesday 6th November (3.30p.m.-5. 30p.m Junior School) 
(Infant School 5p.m.-7p.m) 

Diary Dates: 

 8th-12th October  

http://www.sjinf.brent.sch.uk/
http://www.sjjnr.brent.sch.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Mr and Mrs O’Hara on the birth of their son. We await a name but mother and baby are 
doing well. 
Dental Health- A reminder that our school has been working hard to improve dental health care with the 

increase of children attending hospitals for emergency dental health. If you do not have a dentist, please pick 

up the booklet listing local dentists from the office or download the booklet from our website. It is really 

important that children are regularly having check-ups. Please notify the office if you register with a new 

dentist so that we can amend this information. Many thanks. 

CAFOD Bright Day- We will be having a special Bright Day to support CAFOD and the Brent Food Bank on 

Friday 12th October a week later than usual ( as some of Year 6 are away) to support Family Fast Day. A letter 

from our School Prayer Leaders with more detail will be sent home today. 

Change to school uniform policy-From Monday 1st October 2018, due to health and safety regulations the 

children will no longer be able to wear earrings to school. This has been highlighted as an issue through one of 

our outside sport provider’s insurance. As all the children take part in some form of sporting activity 

throughout the week, we feel it is in the best interest and safety for every child that the wearing of earrings is 

no longer permitted. This will also include any other jewellery. Please can I remind you only white and black 

trainers are permitted for P.E. Thank you for your support. 

Celebration of Class Saints Feast Day- The Prayer Leaders have requested that on their class feast days’ pupils 

can come in wearing their own clothes. Saint Francis will be celebrating their feast day on Thursday and Saint 

Faustina should celebrate on Friday; however, as many of the pupils are away at PGL we they can wear their 

own clothes in to school on Monday. 

Year 6 PGL Trip- The children had an amazing trip this week and I am sure they will need a good rest this 

weekend. Photographs will be posted on the website and the school app. Thank you to Mr Nicklin, Ms. Gaynor, 

Mrs O’Halloran and Mrs. Watson for accompanying the children on their trip. 

Schools Association Meeting- Thank you to the parents and carers who attended the Schools Association 

meeting on Thursday. The next event planned will be the fancy dress disco on Friday 2nd November in the 

junior school hall from 6-8pm. We would really like a representative parents and carers to come forward from 

each class who can be a point of contact for information to send out possibly via a Class What App group. A 

letter will be sent with further information.  

Secondary School Applications-  

Father John will be signing Cerificates of Catholic Practice on Wednesday 10th October from 3:30-4:30.  

Please ensure that you bring your child with you as Father will not sign any forms if the child is not present. A 

reminder that the Common Application Forms forms have to be submitted by the 31st October but individual 

schools require their forms on a range of dates so please check their website to ensure that you do  not make 

a late application. 

Macmillan Coffee Morning- Thank you to all of you who supported our coffee morning last Friday. We raised 

£330.33 which we have sent to support Macmillan Cancer. We would also like to say a huge thank you to Mc 

Vities who donate biscuits every year which we really appreciate. 

Attendance and Punctuality Awards 

The winners for the week 1st -5th October are: 6:2 with an attendance of 100% 5:1 , 5:2 and 6:1 win 

the punctuality award with the 0 number of late marks. Well done to those classes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

                                                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Have a lovely weekend  

Mrs Whelan 
Executive Head teacher 

Family Fast Day prayer Harvest 2018 

 

Creator God.  

In love you give life.  

In your generosity you create the gifts of the earth.  

As daughters and sons of the same Father, may we learn to share the plentiful gifts 

of creation, especially with those most in need. 

Give us open hands and loving hearts, so that we take less and give more.  

We ask that all may benefit from your goodness, and share in the fullness of life you 

have promised. 

Amen. 

Fast, pray and give Family Fast Day:  Friday 5 October 2018 Pray with us: 

cafod.org.uk/prayers Follow us on twitter @CAFODprayer 

 



 

 

 

Safeguarding- A regular safeguarding update will be provided with this newsletter to ensure that you have 

access to current useful information and guidance.         

Below is advice from the NSPCC on leaving children home alone. 

¶ Babies, toddlers and very young children should never be left alone 
¶ Children under the age of 12 are rarely mature enough to cope in an emergency and should not be left at 

home alone for a long period of time 
¶ Children under the age of 16 should not be left alone overnight 
¶ Parents and carers can be prosecuted for neglect if it is judged that they placed a child at risk by leaving them 

at home alone 
¶ A child should never be left at home alone if they do not feel comfortable with this, regardless of their age 
¶ If a child has additional needs, these should be considered when leaving them at home alone or with an older 

sibling 
¶ When leaving a younger child with an older sibling think about what may happen if they were to have a 

falling out - would they both be safe? 

Read further advice on how to decide if your child is ready to be left at home alone. 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/leaving-child-home-alone/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/leaving-child-home-alone/

